
FAMILY WELL-BEING DROP-IN SESSIONS 
 
Promoting emotional and mental well-being across our school community is a primary 
concern for us at Oxhey. We have linked with 'Trailblazers', an NHS mental health and well-
being service, to provide pupil support and mentoring on a whole-school and individual 
basis and would like to offer their services to our parents. Trailblazers will therefore be 
hosting a drop-in session at Oxhey on Tuesday 21st January between 9:00am and 10:00 am. 
If you have any concerns relating to your child's or your own emotional well-being, however 
big or small, then please drop by for confidential and professional advice. Appointments are 
not necessary. Please see Mrs Holt if you'd like any further information. Many thanks. 
 


